
 
 
 
Attn: Northome school board 
Re: Class of 2027 Activity Account 
From: Joe Furuseth, Class of 2027 advisor 
 
 
I am writing this letter to advocate that the class of 2027 activity account remain an 
active account for the 2023-24 school year.  Although there was no activity with the 
account during the 2022-23 school year, the class of 27 will begin to have needs and 
uses for their funds as they advance further into their high school careers.   
 
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions on the matter.   
 
Thank you, 
Joe Furuseth 


